
Welcome back to Bocce in Worthington Country Club for the 2024-25 season!

We will once again be offering Bocce lessons starting on Wednesday, October 30 at 3:30
and Saturday, November 2 at 10:00.Lessons will continue each week (except for
Thanksgiving) until just before Christmas. In just an hour, and with a little practice on
your own, you will be comfortable taking advantage of some of the many opportunities
we have to play Bocce.

Remember, we now have Red and Yellow Bocce Balls that can be seen clearly even by those
who normally have trouble distinguishing colors. They will be used for both league and fun play. 
 

The Fall Season will begin on October 28. There will be Women’s Travel Teams on Monday
mornings, with the pre-season starting October 28 and the regular season starting in January.
The Fun Mixed League on Monday afternoons at 2:00 will also start on November 4,
2024. The Men’s League on Tuesday afternoons will start in January. The Wednesday morning
Women’s Fun League will start in November. Wednesday afternoon Drop-In Bocce will begin
on October 30 at 3:30pm. The Women’s Friday morning Bocce League will start in January, and
Travel Bocce for Men will start with pre-season warm up matches on November 1, 2024 and the
regular season beginning in January. Saturday morning will again be the Association League,
starting in January. Of course, there are also Sunday get-togethers at the Bocce courts and
other fun times during the week in the early evenings. In fact, whenever the courts are available
(Thursday is still open!), you can reserve a time and pick up the equipment closet key from the
Pro Shop.
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Finally, a very big Thank You to all the captains, leaders of all the leagues, and the Bocce
Committee members. Without your help, none of this would have been possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Leo Greenstein (lgreenstein1402@aol.com) or John Corrao
(vazahabe@yahoo.com) if you have any questions, comments, or suggestions. 

Once again, welcome back everyone! 


